
 
 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 
 
 

Year 9 School Photos – Tuesday 22nd October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Year 9 school photos will be taken on Tuesday 22nd October. As 
this is your child's first school photo at Wootton Upper School the photos will be available for 
purchase. We will provide further details on how to order copies in due course. 
 
Please ensure that your child is in full, correct school uniform on the day, as per normal school policy. 
Additionally, it is an important part of our internal systems, and every student must have their photo 
taken for safeguarding purposes. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

A Burnham 

 
Miss A Burnham 
Deputy Head of School 

 

P Jackson-Bailey 

 
Mr Jackson-Bailey 
Head of Year 9 

 

 


